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To: thomas.forth@gmail.com 

Hi Tom, 
  
Just thought I'd give you a bit of a heads up. My partner, her mum and my sister are all now out of thier orange 
contracts. They followed the same tactics as myself. The really interesting thing is that they got absoulutely 
nowhere with the English based call operators but all had joy with thier Asian counterparts. All three were told they 
would recieve calls within 48 hours from managers, they never got the call back, but when they finally got 
through to them, they were told that they didn't have pay the buyout fee. 
I've told my mates about how I did it, I know that they have come across real resistance and reluctance but they 
are perservering. Fingers crossed lol. 
I've also been telling my mates about your website and they all say its great, they found it really informitive. If 
there is one negative about it, it just needs updating. 
Once again Tom, a massive thanks, I really do believe that this couldn't be done without your website. 
Take Care 
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